
ASCE members volunteered at the 
University of Houston Spring 2015 
Resume Fair hosted by The Cullen 
College of Engineering in February. ASCE 
volunteers reviewed the civil engineering 
students’ resumes for format, consistency, 
subjectivity, grammar and spelling. The 
objective of this event was to help 
students' with resumes on a personal 
basis and provide advice on job 
interviews. The event also provided UH 
students with networking opportunity with 
the engineers. 
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